
A WORD FROM MR ROBINSON, 

Chair of Governors

Hello everyone.

As directed by the government, the governors are

meeting shortly to discuss how and when the school

might reopen to all our children. This is exciting and

daunting.  We hope to find a way forward which

includes everyone and is safe.  Of course the school

has never closed. 

The governors want to send out their heartfelt thanks to all our staff and

especially those members of staff who have provided direct care to our

keyworkers’ children. The dedication shown to our lovely school and its’

children is heartwarming.  All staff have carried on working. Curriculum

planning has never stopped. Homeschooling tasks, telephone calls and

even Zoom meetings continue, so too does professional development

and online courses.  The governors look forward to a bright future at our

school and feel confident the school is in safe hands.

Anyone who wants to contribute is welcome. So much good can be done

by planning and preparation and that is well underway led by Mrs

Mitchell and her staff.  Any good idea will be considered and adopted if

practical.  

Please stay well. When it is safe to do so I look forward to seeing you all

again.  

James Robinson

Chair of Governors

the LaTEST from
Leavening

Friday 15th May 2020

http://www.leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/leaveningschool
http://www.twitter.com/leaveningschool


NATIONAL THANK A TEACHER DAY
Wednesday 20th May is National Thank A Teacher Day. 

It will mark a moment when we, as a nation, can come together to say thank you to teachers across
the country who are making a difference not only now during these unprecedented times, but every

day of the year.
The Teaching Awards Trust are asking as many people as possible to share their message of

thanks, ideally in a video clip leading up to the day. This will be in an expression of their choosing
- singing a song/miming to a song of thanks to their teacher, writing and/or reciting a poem, 

or sharing a picture of a drawing.
For more information visit https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher-day

Downloadable Poster
Children will be invited to download and colour in the below poster from our website.

Access Poster Here 
https://thankateacher.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/TATD-Poster-A4.pdf

From now until May 20th please keep an eye out for our updates on social media and share with
your followers #ThankATeacher  #HowWillYouSayThankYou  

You can find more details here:

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/ThankATeacherUK/

       Twitter : https://twitter.com/ukthankateacher @UKThankATeacher 

Thank you for your support!

This week would have been SATS week.

Here are The Robinsons enjoying cupcakes

that were sent out to all Year 6 children

Jenny having fun with Hama beads

The winners of the Tik Tok dance
competition from this week are.......

ESME & JOSHUA PULLING
with their unicorn dance.

Well done!

This week's silly challenge
to make people smile is to:
write and sing a short song

about 'Lockdown Life'

Spreading the smile at Leavening!
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